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I to want to applaud Gov. Mill's  Gun Safety proposals to : 
.require a 72 hr. waiting period waiting period for firearm purchases
.prohibit devices that enable semiautomatic firearms to function like machinge guns 
including auto sears and bump stocks
.Create an Office of Violence Prevention
I have very strong feeling about bump stocks.  They serve only to harness the recoil of
a semiautomatic rifle so it can fire several shots in rapid succession. mimicking 
automatic fire and making the shots far more lethal. Hunters do not need these nor 
does any other non military person. I believe that bump stocks only make the shooter 
feel more aggressive, powerful and belligerent.  Is this what we want to allow in our 
ctizenry? Let's use some common sense to prevent future atrocities by enacting the 
proposals Gov. Mills has put forth.


